
 

2024-2025  

 

To: Parents/Guardians and Seniors 

RE: New NJ State Requirement for H.S. Diploma 

 
  

Under P.L.2023, c.295, to receive a high school diploma, a student in the graduating 

classes of 2025, 2026, or 2027 must: 

 

 Complete the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) or the New 

Jersey Alternative Financial Aid Application, or 

 Be exempted from the requirement in accordance with procedures outlined in 

the law. 

 

All questions can be directed to student Guidance Counselors in the Pupil Services 

Department at 908-526-8900 x 7243. 

 

 

Thank you, 
 

 

Hector Montes 

Principal 
 
 
  

 FAFSA Application 
 HESAA Application 
 Application Waiver 

https://pub.njleg.state.nj.us/Bills/2022/PL23/295_.PDF
https://www.usa.gov/fafsa
https://www.hesaa.org/Pages/financialaidhub.aspx
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Vy8qQ2KitrhDFn0VENKAwuLaFzFr76wf/view?usp=sharing

